
Subject: Important Update on Tuition Fees – 2025 

 

Dear Students and Stakeholders, 

 

Warm greetings from Fiji National University! 

 

We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to take a moment to share some important news regarding 

tuition fees. The FNU Council has recognized the rising costs of running our programs, which is crucial for 

us to continue providing the high-quality education you expect and deserve. 

 

To help maintain these quality standards, the Council has approved a modest 1% increase in tuition fees for 

all programs (with the exception of NTPC Courses), effective January 1, 2025, until the next review. 

 

We truly appreciate your understanding and ongoing support as we navigate these changes together. 

 

Best wishes, 

Nilesh Prasad 

Chief Financial Officer 

for Vice Chancellor 

 


